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Participants 
 
Committee members participating in all or part of the meeting: Deborah B. Diercks, MD, MSc, FACEP, 
Chair;  John D. Anderson, MD, FACEP; Christopher R. Carpenter, MD, MSc, FACEP; John T. Finnell, 
MD, FACEP, FACMI, Board Liaison; Seth R. Gemme, MD, FACEP; Charles J. Gerardo, MD, MHS, 
FACEP;  Benjamin W. Hatten, MD, MPH, FACEP; Jason Haukoos, MD, FACEP, Methodologist; 
Heemun Kwok, MD, MS, FACEP, Methodologist; Bruce M. Lo, MD, MBA, RDMS, FACEP; Sharon E. 
Mace, MD, FACEP, FAAP;  Kaushal H. Shah, MD, FACEP;  Scott M. Silvers, MD, FACEP; Andrea 
Slivinski, RN, DNP, ENA Representative; Stacy Trent, MD, MPH, Methodologist; Lauren Westafer, DO, 
MPH, MS, FACEP; Yanling Yu, PhD, Advocate for Patient Safety. 
 
Also present for all or part of the meeting: Michelle Blanda, MD, FACEP, Writing Committee on Blunt 
Trauma; Nidhi Garg, MD, FACEP, Writing Committee on Blunt Trauma; Sigrid Hahn, MD, MPH, 
Writing Committee on Airway Management, Chair; Travis Schulz, MLS, AHIP, Staff Liaison; Kaeli 
Vandertulip, MSLS, MBA, AHIP, Staff Liaison. 
 
Agenda 
 
1. Disclosures  
2. Blunt Trauma Draft Review 
3. Other business 
 
Major Points Discussed 
 
1. No new disclosures pertinent to the agenda were declared. 

 
2. Dr. Gerardo, with assistance from Dr. Shah and Dr. Blanda, led the committee members in the 

discussion of the draft of the blunt trauma clinical policy. Recommendations were made for revisions 
to the draft based on the comments. The writing committee will incorporate the revisions into the next 
draft. 
 

3. Dr. Diercks opened the floor for committee members to discuss other business. Kaeli reviewed the 
pending policies. Dr. Carpenter sought input from the committee on the psychiatric patient critical 
question. Dr. Anderson provided an update on the critical question for the pregnancy policy.  
Members also questioned when in-person committee meetings would start up again; Kaeli will survey 
the committee on their thoughts so that these can be presented as a budget imperative. 

 
 
 
 

 
 


